Buster Miller Memorial Jr. Rodeo (BMJRA)
PO Box 8358
Spring Creek, NV 89815

July 2024
Dear Community Member,

We are pleased to announce that we are planning the 2024 Battle Mountain Junior Rodeo (AKA: Buster
Miller Memorial Jr. Rodeo). We will be hosting young contestants from our region for this event
September 29th at the Battle Mountain Rodeo grounds.

Rodeos are a long standing tradition and part of our heritage in Northern Nevada. We understand the
importance of keeping our youth involved in these events that promote friendly competition,
responsibility and relationships between animals and children.

As you know, these events cannot be a success without community support from businesses like yours.
We would appreciate you considering supporting us in the production of this event. We try to keep fees
for our contestants low to ensure inclusion of all, and provide free access to our community as
spectators. Due to this, we are reliant on generous donations from people like you to pay for
advertising, insurance and prizes.

We are proud of our sponsors and want to make sure they get the appreciation they are due. We will
ensure donors are well recognized in our program, on Facebook, and through announcements at our
event.

We are currently seeking sponsors for prizes. For many of our very young contestants this may be their
first “win” at a rodeo and a prize that may be cherished a lifetime.

If you are interested in supporting us financially it would be a great help. If you have in kind donations
we can gladly put them to use as well. Please see the attached list of what we are seeking sponsorship
for this year. If you have any questions or ideas we would be glad to hear them. (Please call Carrie at
775-304-2223)

Thank you for your time and consideration,

lonee
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